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JUNE 2022 

 

Council MeetingsðViewing Options 

Town Council Work Session 

First Wednesday of the Month| June 1st| 11:00 am| Town Hall 

Town Council Meeting 

Second Wednesday of the Month| June 8th| 7:00 pm| Town Hall  

Planning Commission Meeting 

Wednesday, June 15th| 7:00 pm| Town Hall 

Town Council meetings are open for public attendance. The Town also broadcasts the meetings on our 
ñFarmville Virginiaò YouTube channel and our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/farmvillevagov/.  

For further information, please contact the Farmville Clerk of Councilôs Office at (434) 392-9465, between 
the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday, or by email at mmckay@farmvilleva.com. 

            Public Meetings 

 

The Town of Farmville is excited to announce 
the hiring of Julie A. Moore as Director of Fi-
nance. Julie has 20 years of accounting and 
auditing experience.  
 
She has worked at three accounting and audit-
ing firms with the most recent being Brown, 
Edwards and Company, L.L.P. Julie has vast 
experience through auditing various size towns, 
cities, and counties, public housing authorities, 
electric cooperatives, manufacturers, merger 
and acquisitions, and employee benefit plans. 
With these companies, she has served as an in-
charge associate and manager. As a manager in 
a firm, she was responsible for overseeing mul-
tiple engagements at one time to include man-
aging the engagement team members, super-
vised and mentored staff, directed the planning 
process through the successful completion of 
each engagement, communicated with clients, 
prepared and reviewed annual financial report-
ing packages.  
 
Julie holds an Associate Degree in Accounting 
from Danville Community College and Bache-
lorôs Degree in Business Administration from 
Averett University. She is a Certified Public 
Accountant (CPA) and Certified Fraud Exam-
iner (CFE). Julie most recently completed test-
ing and is awaiting confirmation from the 
board of the Association of Governmental Ac-
countants for the Certified Governmental Fi-
nancial Manager designation (CGFM).  
 
Julieôs first day with the Town of Farmville 
was April 25, 2022. As Director of Finance, 
she will oversee the areas of finance, procure-
ment, and utility billing. Please welcome Julie 
to the Town of Farmville. 

Town of Farmville Hires Director of Finance 

Julie Moore, CPA, CFE 



THE HEART OF VIRGINIA  
FESTIVAL IS BACK!! 

 

This year's Heart of Virginia 
Festival will be held Satur-
day, September 17, 2022. 
Expect the same great craft-
ers, music, and food, but 
just a little later this year. 
For more information, check 
out their Facebook page at  
www.facebook.com/heartofv
irginiafestival or the website 
at  www.heartofvirginia.org.  

Citizens Police Academy Graduates Seventh 
Class 

The seventh Farmville Police Department Citizens 
Police Academy graduated on April 28, 2022. Ten 
area citizens participated in the academy.  

The goal of the academy is to provide citizens with 
a general knowledge of the day-to-day operations 
of the department. Sessions provide information on 
topics such as hiring, training, uniform operations, 
special operations traffic enforcement, radar, crimi-
nal law, and court room testimony. 

The academy ended with a graduation ceremony 
and refreshments at the Farmville Town Hall. Each 
graduate received a certificate presented by 
Farmville Police Chief A. Q. Ellington.  

2021 Annual Drinking  
Water Quality Report 

 

The Annual Drinking Water 
Quality Report for calendar 
year 2021 is designed to 
inform you about your 
drinking water quality.  Our 
goal is to provide you with 
a safe and dependable 
supply of drinking water, 
and we want you to under-
stand the efforts we make 
to protect your water sup-
ply.  The quality of your 
drinking water must meet 
state and federal require-
ments administered by the 
Virginia Department of 
Health (VDH).  
A copy of the full report  
can be viewed online at 
www.farmvilleva.com, or 
you can request a copy by 
calling the Town Man-
ager�¶s Office at  (434) 392-
5686. 

https://www.facebook.com/heartofvirginiafestival/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUkpog36jUPWF1kP3b9hpxDTnqVGOz4fXysS4PBb5x7Cmbq0o5CgX32TAQCT07QyM8fP1jmYoKrfNagPU4TL0hcoHGpi2lhUmAcdwDOD-YRHUUVTJ2DSQYjPj9hCG-bOD9HTQDJTEDr-BfReOj76maO&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/heartofvirginiafestival/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUkpog36jUPWF1kP3b9hpxDTnqVGOz4fXysS4PBb5x7Cmbq0o5CgX32TAQCT07QyM8fP1jmYoKrfNagPU4TL0hcoHGpi2lhUmAcdwDOD-YRHUUVTJ2DSQYjPj9hCG-bOD9HTQDJTEDr-BfReOj76maO&__tn__=kK-R

